
 
 
Lr. No. MHRD/GOI/SAP/2021-22/295     Date: 08.03.2022 

 
 
SUB: MGNCRE-DHE-MoE-GoI/ Appreciation Letter/ Nodal Officer /Swachhta Activities-2021-22 
 
Dear Vandana ji, 

 

At the outset, we congratulate you for participating in the Swachhta activities in your 

college which speaks volumes of your dedication and commitment to make not only 

your Institution exemplary, but also is an inspiration to your students towards making 

India a Clean and Green place to live in. 

 

We also appreciate the best work done by you in the areas of Sanitation, Hygiene, 

Waste Management, Water Management, Energy Management and Greenery 

Management. 

 

Your ideas and your commitment are greatly appreciated. We wish you all the best in 

your future endeavours.  

 
Please accept my heartful gratitude. Hoping this association continuous.  
 

Warm Regards 
 

 
 
 
 

Samarth Sharma  
Consultant 
MGNCRE, Ministry of Education  
Government of India  
 
 
Copy to: 
 
Dr. Vandana Sharma, Assistant Professor, Mehr Chand Mahajan DAV College 
Sector 36 Chandigarh  


